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Members of the club enjoying a great day out in Melbourne
at the September Mid-Week Outing.

Photograph: Des Lowe

Please submit articles, images,
interesting web links to the editor at:

newsletter@warragulcameraclub.org




Club Calibrator for Hire

Colours and brightness of computer screens and monitors change over time. In order to see
images correctly screens and monitors need to be regularly calibrated.

To save club members the expense of purchasing a calibrator (in excess of $600) you can hire the
club X-rite i1Studio calibrator for $15 per week. If you are unfamiliar with its usage, a helpful tutorial
is available on YouTube. Details of this tutorial have been document and will be in the calibrator
case.

Contact Bruce Langdon for bookings.
0418 595 080
bruce@brucelangdon.com.au

Newsletter Submissions

If you see an article or something you think members would enjoy please send me details of it,
including the name of the magazine/website and the author’s name, together with a link to it.
The link can be shared with members through the newsletter.

Most articles published within magazines or online are copyright protected.
Therefore, we are not at liberty to copy and publish articles written by others without their
permission. As our club newsletter is available on the World Wide Web, and not simply limited to
members, this fact is a serious consideration.

Disclaimer: The purpose of this newsletter is to provide general club information only. All care has

been taken to ensure that to my knowledge the information provided is true and correct at the
time of publishing. | do not accept any responsibility for any errors, omissions or inaccuracies.

Newsletter Editor, Warragul Camera Club




President’s Report
October 2022

Hello everyone and welcome to October’s newsletter. | hope everyone has
been enjoying the sporadic entry into spring with our fickle weather, but we
have been fortunate to enjoy the odd sunny day that at least means that
the lawns have been able to get mowed.

| hope everyone who went to the end of month outing to “The Channels”,
up around Hayfield, had an enjoyable day. Thanks to Ron and Des for
sourcing this wonderful place to photograph.

Next General Meeting - October 3rd

The next general meeting will again be held at our club rooms (Warragul

RSL) and this month’s competition,

“Monochrome”, will be judged and critiqued by well-known photographer,

lan Rolfe. lan will also be giving a photographic presentation and by past

experience these are always very interesting and informative. At this stage

we are intending to continue with Zoom presentations of the meetings, but
4 these will depend on the numbers attending as this requires a significant

effort to set up as well as trying to present an enjoyable evening for those present.

Next Competition
The print entries for the November competition “Scapes” will be due at the next meeting on October
3rd and PDI entries must be in by 11:30pm that night.

PakWag Interclub Competition - October 10th

Each year we have an inter club competition with the Pakenham Camera Club and we share the
hosting of this event. This year our club is hosting this evening which will be held at the club rooms
(Warragul RSL) on Monday October 10th. This is an open competition in prints, PDIs, CREX and a
novice section as well so something for everyone. This night will replace the usual tutorial night and I'd
ask all members to come along to represent our club and to

welcome our Pakenham Camera Club guests. It will be an enjoyable evening and will be great to
socialise again as we haven’t been able to run this face to face for the last two years.

Presentation Day - Saturday 15th October

At the time of writing my report, this year's Presentation Day featuring highly acclaimed
photographer, Keren Dobia has attracted a total of 16 tickets. Only 11 members have booked to
support this event that has been organised. So much time and effort has been put in by organisers of
this day, and to say that | am disappointed by the lack of member support would be an
understatement.

We have decided to have a cutoff date at the October meeting before we cancel this event as it will not
be financially viable to run it. It would also be incredibly embarrassing to run this event with so few
attending.

Warragul Camera Club’s outstanding reputation of running great events is now on the line. You will be
receiving this newsletter before the decision to cancel and | would ask all members to show their
support and even if you feel Keren’s work is not of particular interest to you, there will always be
something of value that you will take away. No one is ever such a great photographer that they can’t
learn something from another photographer. This is about supporting your club and if you wish that we
organise future activities, they will need member support to happen.

This is now the last chance, as at the special reduced rate of $75, it is fabulous value for money and
our presenter Keren Dobia will inspire your photography with a full day's presentation with lunch
provided.

BOOK YOUR SEAT NOW - www.trybooking.com/BYGTG

Cheers, Bruce



Major Events Report

Presentation Day Saturday 15 th October 2022
Hi Members,

You will have read Bruce’s report regarding the Presentation Day so there is no need for me to
repeat his justifiable concerns.

You have until the next meeting night Monday 3 rd Oct to register for this event. | know
everyone is very busy with life. | am not concerned about how much work goes into
organising these events as that’s my job within the club, but | am concerned that we are not
providing what you want and we need to rethink what we are doing in this regard.

| thank those of you who have registered and supporting your club and if by chance the
event has to be cancelled your money will be refunded.

Amendment to Last Month’s Newsletter on the Gippsland Interclub.

Just for historic purposes the Gippsland Interclub report in the September issue was referred
to as our 10th circulation of the event when in fact this year 2022 was our 12th round of this
event but because of covid | confused everyone by celebrating the 10th round with a birthday
cake.

| apologise for any confusion.

Cheers Ruth



September Mid-Week Outing to Melbourne

Here are some fabulous imnages taken by our very dedicated members

Photograph: Cathy Tisdale

Photograph: Robyn Rosenboom



Photograph: Des Lowe Photograph: Terrie O’Dwyer
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Photograph: Kathy Burslem Photograph: Robyn Wright



September End of Month Outing to The Channels

Here are a sneak peak at some images of the recent outing by our intrepid members as this
was only held last weekend.

There will be more to come next month as they are collected.

These photographs courtesy of Bruce Langdon




Thank you to all of our generous sponsors!

The Warragul Camera Club appreciates the continued support of all our sponsors for the
National Competition and Exhibition. The competition and exhibition would not be possible

without their support, and we encourage members (and other readers) to consider them
when making purchase decisions.
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PHOTOGRAPHY WORKSHOPS AND TUTORING

WWWTHEFOTOCREATIVECOM.AU

LOUISE SEDGMAN

PHONE: 0412 942897
EMAIL: LOUISE@THEFOTOCREATIVECOM AL
ADDRESS: 5| WELLWOOOD RD DROUIN, VIC
° 66 Queen Street 12F @9 | 36 Phoenix Street, OPen Mon-Thur 7.30am-4.30pm
QU l r k Eetal Warragul 3820 Iames/  Warragul Vic 3820 Fri 7.430am-11.30am
state e Phone: (03) 5623 2885

In2Frames is a leading wholesale Picture Framing company.
We manufacture all our frames and promote Australian Made.
From standard photo size’s to custom size you require.
Large range of colours in acid free mat board,
3mm or 5Smm Standard Acid free Foam Core Backing or Adhesive.

licensed estate agent

0417 350 720 Please visit our showroom for all your framing needs.
vin@gre.com.au

Www.gre.com.au 10% discount to all Camera Club Members upon mention of this ad.

Email: sales@in2frames.com.au  Web: www.in2frames.com.au



TH E ‘ Laurie Collins Sculpture Garden
and Red Tree Gallery

S H “T H O = S E : 420 Main Jindivick Rd Jindivick

COFFEE BAR # BEANERY # EQUIPMENT ‘ Always open

56285224

Shop 2 Open 6 days i)

Village Walk (03) 56342811 - www.lauriecollins.com.au
Yarragon Vic 3823 theshothouse@outlook.com

Need a real photo Store? i Not just a photo lab...

More than just a camera store
For over 50 years, Roylaines has provided
Gippsland’s camera enthusiasts with quality products
and services.

* Digital Photo Printing
* C41 Processing
* Cameras & Lenses

Roylaines has been a proud supporter of local Studio Equipment

camera clubs and their various competitons for many e * Flashes & Tripods =
years. -

~

{* Custom Framing
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Help us, help you! Come and visit us instore today. * Large Format Printing
Not just a photo lab....

More than just a camera store

* Digital Film & Printing Like us on
* Cameras & lenses

* Filters & Studio Kits

* Friendly service and Great Advice!

Royla i nes www.roylaines.com.au PHOTO ).( EDGE FUJ “:I LM

PHOTO & ELECTRONICS
i ST e 1 Car
. PHOTO & ELECTRONICS 16 Smith Street Warragul

148 MAIN STREET PAKENHAM 3810, 5941 1562 16 SMITH STREET WARRAGUL 3820, 5623 4255 03 5623 4255



Spicers supplies Hahnemtihle products

as part of our Fine Art & Photography range.

—
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Spicers—~

For enquiries please contact your local Spicers representative.

1300 132 644 SPICERS.COM.AU




homegrawn
FINE ART

PRINTING

SUPPLYING LOCAL INDUSTRY FOR OVER 12 YEARS

PHOTOGRAPHIC PRINTS | CANVAS PRINTS
COTTON RAG PAPERS | ARTIST REPRODUCTIONS

Ltryaphic Froits & (Lanvas,
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EXCEED YOUR VISION




VANGUARD



bruce langdon
@d@Slgn

Club member discount

homegraw
for your photography website & PRINT

odHI8 595 O8O0

Community Bank
Drouin & District

B Bendigo Bank

Community Bank

B Bendigo Bank

Drouin & District

Making great things happen.

When you choose to bank with us,
great outcomes - as determined
by your local community — are
the result.

That's the power of
community banking.

Drop into your nearest branch
at 42 Princes Way, Drouin or
phone 5625 4544.

) Bendigo Bank

Bigger than a bank bendigobank.com.au

Bendigo and Adelaide Bank Limited, ABN 11 068 049 178
AFSL/Australian Credit Licence 237879. S55967-1 (490636_v2) n u
(10/07/2019)




